‘ 7 H Flocktown-Kossmann PTA

everychild.onevoice” 90 Flocktown Road
Long Valley, NJ 07853

Dear Friend:

The Flocktown-Kossmann PTA will be hosting our annual Lucky Starts Tricky Tray fundraiser again this
year. We are anticipating 300 guests from Long Valley and neighboring towns. Our goal is to raise funds
in support of various children’s programs and our Playground Fund.

We are asking for your support to make this event a tremendous success. Prizes for this auction will
consist of theme baskets and gift certificates that are donated by corporations, local businesses,
individuals, school families and staff. Please consider making a donation in the form of a complete
basket, merchandise, gift card, tickets or monetary donation. All donations are tax deductible (TIN # 23-
7358988). As a “Thank You” to families, businesses and organizations that support education, all
donations will be labeled, and donor information will be listed in our event program for guests to keep.

At Flocktown-Kossmann, our vision is to maximize the learning experience of every student, every day
by guiding and challenging every child to reach his/her fullest potential. We strive to nurture creative
minds and young hearts that seek imaginative solutions, have a sense of understanding and compassion
for self and others, live the qualities of effective leadership and have the confidence to make good
decisions, enabling each child to find their place in the world, and promote positive change. We host
grades K-5, with approximately 530 students.

Please consider making a donation to this worthy fundraiser. All donations can be mailed to my
attention at the address listed above in the letterhead. We can start accepting donations now! If you
have any questions, please contact me at khill2366@gmail.com or (908) 975-3361.

Many thanks!

Karen Hill
Flocktown-Kossmann PTA Tricky Tray Chair



